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What’s New in Lead Poisoning Prevention

 MDE annual report presentation at Lead 

Poisoning Prevention Commission meeting on 

11/4/2021



Significant Dropoff in Testing in 2020



Challenges in Interpreting 2020 Data



Initiatives to Increase Testing Rates 

 Joint public letter to parents from Lead Commission, MDE, MDH

 Provider letter from MDH on new resources, importance of testing

 Public events – Lead Poisoning Prevention Awareness Week (10/25/2021)

 Other initiatives being contemplated



Enrollment in Local Health Department Home Visiting 

Programs

 184 children enrolled in State 

Fiscal Year 2021 (7/1/20 –

6/30/22)

 47% Female, 53% Male

 Additional counties 

(Montgomery, Anne Arundel) 

coming in 2022



Change of CDC Blood Lead Reference Value

 October 28, 2021 – CDC announces decrease in blood lead reference value 

from 5 g/dL to 3.5 g/dL, based on most recent NHANES data

 MDH, MDE reviewing implications


